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August 30, 1982
PLN-268

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Di rector
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington,-0. C. 20555

Attn: E. Adensam

Subject: Puget Sound Power & Light Company
Skagit/Hanford Nuclear Project, Units 1 & 2

Docket Nos. 50-522 and 50-523
Addressee for Written Correspondence

Dear Mr. Denton:

Please refer to my letter dated July 21,1982 (PLN-264) regarding the
above subject. All correspondence to Mr. M. V. Stimac should be
addressed as follows:

Mr. M. V. Stimac, Manager
Licensing & Regulation
Puget Sound Power S Light Company
Puget Power Building
Bellevue, Washington 98009

Very truly your ,

|.,u -

Robert V. Myers.-
Vice President'
Generation Ra' sources
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cc: W. Regan, Jr.
C. Moon
J. Norris
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